
What happened @ CMO 

Inauguration of the San Pedro Library - Cote d'Ivoire 

The new library will be a hub of learning for the children and local community
READ MORE ... 

Our Vegetable Gardens are Flourishing 

The gardens provide fresh produce and skills
development to our communities 
READ MORE ... 

Thanks for reading 

It's a Wrap for Triathlime 2024 

It's been a busy year at CMO. Despite
this, 85 dedicated colleagues still 
found time to participate in 
Triathlime 2024, showcasing their 
commitment to helping others. They 
completed 35 cycles, each consisting
of 42 km of running, 180 km of 
cycling, and 4 km of swimming. 
Next month, we hare date
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Please reach out if any questions: robyn.sluiscremer@carmeuse-overseas.com 
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https://www.carmeuseoverseas.com/inauguration-of-the-san-pedro-library-cote-divoire-carmeuse-overseas/
https://www.carmeuseoverseas.com/our-vegetable-gardens-are-flourishing-carmeuse-overseas/

